
-/'-l

" Lo3Alamos
NATIONAT TAEORATORY

ttl r9rt

E nviro nmental Prote ctio n & C ompliance Division
Los Alamos National Laboratory
PO Box 1663,K491
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545
(s0s) 667-22rt

National Nuclear Security Administration
Los Alamos Field Office
37 41 W est J emez Road, A3 1 6

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544
(50s) 66s-7314/Fax (s0s) 667-s948

FEB | 3 2010

EPC-DO: 18-059
I 8-20860
N/A

Date:
Symbol:
LA-UR:

Locates Action No.:

Mr. John E. Kieling, Chief
Hazardous Waste Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building I
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Subject: Extension of Time Granted for 2017 Biennial Report

Dear Mr. Kieling

On January 25,2018, James Yaldez of your bureau issued an extension of time (via email) to the U.S.
Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos Natlonal Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively the
Permittees), regarding the submittal of the 2017 Biennial Report as required under NMAC 20.4.1.300. The
required submittal date of March 1 , 201 8 was extended to May I , 2018 for the reasons delineated below
and discussed with Mr. Valdez via phone and email correspondence.

Specifically:

1. The Environmental Protection Agency software which replaced a previous version is not fully
operational and therefore cannot be used at this point in time. There is also no definitive date at
which point the software will become operational.

2. The Permittees will also require additional time for data transfer to the new software once it
becomes operational.

The Permittees wish to express their appreciation for the cooperation and proactive approach by Mr.
Yaldez to this matter.
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If you have comments/questions or would like to meet regarding this submittal, please contact Mark P. 
Haagenstad at (505) 665-2014 or Karen Armijo at (505) 665-7314. 

Sincerely, Sincerely, 

Karen E. Armijo 
Permitting and C pliance Program Manager 

BBR/KEA/MPH:am 

Enclosure(s): Enclosure 1 January 25, 2018 Letter (via-email) to John M. Tymkowych Re: Extension 
Request, 2017 Biennial Report Submittal, Los Alamos National Laboratory, EPA 
#NM0890010515 

Copy: Neelam Dhawan, NMED/HWB, Santa Fe, NM, (E-File) 
Janine Kraemer NMED/HWB, Santa Fe, NM, (E-File) 
Brian Holton, NMED/HWB, Santa Fe, NM, (E-File) 
Douglas E. Hintze, EM-LA, (E-File) 
William S. Goodrum, NA-LA, (E-File) 
David J. Nickless, EM-WM, (E-File) 
Arturo Duran, EM-LA, (E-File) 
Peter Maggiore, NA-LA, (E-File) 
Jody M. Pugh, NA-LA, (E-File) 
Darlene S. Rodriguez, NA-LA, (E-File) 
Adrienne Nash, NA-LA, (E-File) 
Craig S. Leasure, PADOPS, (E-File) 
William R. Mairson, PADOPS, (E-File) 
Michael T. Brandt, ADESH, (E-File) 
Randall M. Erickson, ADEM, (E-File) 
Enrique Torres, ADEM, (E-File) 
David J. Funk, ADEM, (E-File) 
Cheryl D. Cabbil, ADNHHO, (E-File) 
John C. Bretzke, ADESH, (E-File) 
Leslie K. Sonnenberg, EWMO-DO, (E-File) 
Susan McMichael, LC-LESH, (E-File) 
Brian L. Watkins, WFO-DO, (E-File) 
Stephanie Q. Griego, EWMO-DO, (E-File) 
Taunia Van Valkenburg, EPC-CP, (E-File) 
Mark P. Haagenstad, EPC-CP, (E-File) 
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Copy (cont): 

Ellena I. Martinez, EPC-CP, (E-File) 
epc-correspondence@lanl.gov, (E-File) 
ade h-records@lanl.gov, (E-File) 
rcra-prr@lanJ.gov, (E-File) 
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Environmental Protection & Compliance Division 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
PO Box 1663, K491 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505) 667-2211 

Date: 
Symbol: 
LA-UR: 

Locates Action No.: 

Mr. John E. Kieling, Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

~ 
~ 

National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Field Office 
3747 West Jemez Road, A316 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 
(505) 665-7314/Fax (505) 667-5948 

FEB 1 3 2018 

EPC-DO: 18-059 
18-20860 
NIA 

FEB .l 4 2018 

Subject: Extension of Time Granted for 2017 Biennial Report 

Dear Mr. Kieling: 

On January 25, 2018, James Valdez of your bureau issued an extension of time (via email) to the U.S. 
Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos National Security, LLC (LANS) (collectively the 
Permittees), regarding the submittal of the 2017 Biennial Report as required under NMAC 20.4.1.300. The 
required submittal date of March 1, 2018 was extended to May 1, 2018 for the reasons delineated below 
and discussed with Mr. Valdez via phone and email correspondence. 

Specifically: 

1. The Environmental Protection Agency software which replaced a previous version is not fully 
operational and therefore cannot be used at this point in time. There is also no definitive date at 
which point the software will become operational. 

2. The Permittees will also require additional time for data transfer to the new software once it 
becomes operational. 

The Permittees wish to express their appreciation for the cooperation and proactive approach by Mr. 
Valdez to this matter. 
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ENCLOSURE 1 

January 25, 2018 Letter (via-email) to John M. Tymkowych Re: 
Extension Request, 201 7 Biennial Report Submittal, Los Alamos 

National Laboratory, EPA #NM0890010515 

EPC-DO: 18-059 

LA-UR-18-20860 

FEB 1 3 2018 
Date: 



LA-UR-18-20860 

SUSANA MARTINEZ 
Governor 

JOHN A. SANCHEZ 
Liculenanl Governor 

January 25, 2018 

John M. Tymkowych 
Environmental Professional 

EPC-00: 18-059 

State of New Mexico 

ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6313 

Phone (505) 476-6000 Fax (505) 476-6030 
www.env.nm.gov 

VIA-EMAIL 

Los Alamos National Laboratory 
P.O. Box 1663 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

RE: EXTENSION REQUEST 
2017 BIENNIAL REPORT SUBMITTAL 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID #NM0890010515 

Dear Mr. Tymkowych: 

BUTCH TONGA TE 
Cabinel Sec:relary 

J.C. BORREGO 
Depuly Secrelary 

The NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau (NMED HWB) has received from Los Alamos National 
Security, LLC a Request for E.xte11sion of the 2017 Biennial Report Submittal. 

The NMED HWB hereby approves a sixty-day extension for submittal of the 2017 Biennial 
Report, the revised deadline for the 2017 Biennial Report Submittal is May 1, 2018. 

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please feel free to contact me at 
(505) 476-6018. 

es~ 
nagement Analyst Supervisor 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 




